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Thank you letter to Mrs Dearbergh 

HALS Ref DE/X 1030 

 

February 1st 19. 

 

Dearest Mrs Dearbergh, 

On behalf of the P of W of St Albans, we beg to thank you very much for your 

kindness of yesterday in entertaining the “Boys” of the city. Being the first 

welcome that has been extended (to?) us it has been doubly appreciated (by?) 

us, not only in regards to yourselves but to your many friends, who so kindly 

assisted you in yesterday’s entertainment. 

We beg to remain, 

Yours very sincerely, 

W. E. Dickinson  
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